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Winnipeg, MB – The West End BIZ is pleased to announce the return of 
Restaurant Tours for summer 2025. These guided walking tours offer 
participants the chance to explore one of Winnipeg’s most culturally diverse 
neighbourhoods through its incredible food scene. The first tour of the 
season kicks off in July, with weekly opportunities to sample signature dishes 
from hidden gems and local favourites along the way. 

With each stop, guests learn about the history of each restaurant and the 
West End. These tours highlight the rich culinary traditions and community 
stories that define the area, offering a unique experience for both newcomers 
and long-time Winnipeggers. 

“The West End is home to more than 100 restaurants representing cuisines 
from all over the world,” says Joe Kornelsen, West End BIZ Executive Director. 
“Our Restaurant Tours are a way for people to connect with the 
neighbourhood, support local businesses, and enjoy amazing food while 
learning something new.” 

Lasting approximately 2.5 hours, each tour features three West End 
restaurants and a pre-packaged dessert. Tickets are available on the West 
End BIZ website and often sell out in advance. 

The West End Business Improvement Zone (West End BIZ) is a non-profit 
organization committed to working with business and area stakeholders to 
enhance, promote, advocate for, and support Winnipeg’s West End. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Braydon Augustine, Communication and Marketing Coordinator at 
431-388-5213 or email: braydon@westendbiz.ca 
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